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Sheila Oranch
8 Range Rd
Hebron, NH 03241-7230

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The project known as Northern Pass as proposed will be a disaster for New Hampshire both
economically and environmentally. There must be alternative ways to accomplish the ultimate goal. New
Hampshire is not merely a small state, it is a national treasure of history, culture and unique
environments. Take the long view and find another way.

Adamantly,
Sheila Oranch
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